MELISSA MAHURIN EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

606 N. McGRATH LANE

PHONE - 573-729-6453 FAX - 573-729-8411



CITY OF SALEM Salem, Missouri 65560



BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

JOE BRAND

CHAIRMAN

ROSE KINERK

GARY BROWN WANDA HENSON RICHARD LABRASH SR. SHERMAN ODOM

Dear Resident,

Utility Allowances have been updated as of Jan 21, 2022 as required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development as cited in the Code of Regulations CITE: 24CFR965.502 and approved by our Board of Commissioners. The new utility allowances will be effective Feb 21, 2022 and will reflect variances on your February billing (if you receive one).

Please see the attached copy of the Updated Utility Allowances. Also, a copy will be available for your review at the Salem Housing Authority and on SHA's website www.salemha.com.

All residents have a 30-day period from the date of this letter to review and submit written comments. Any Comments should be submitted in writing to the Salem Housing Authority Office.

Respectfully,

Melissa J. Mahurin

Executive Director

Salem Housing Authority

Melisia & Melir

606 McGrath

Salem, MO 65560